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My name is Augusta Edmund from Alakanuk, Alaska.  I've worked for Alakanuk Tribal IGAP
since 2018.  As the IGAP Director for Alakanuk, I truly support the SB61 to where it will
reduce the cost to ship E-Waste out of the Lower Yukon Village of Alakanuk.

Augusta Edmund, Alakanuk IGAP Director
Alakanuk Tribal IGAP
P.O. Box 149
Alakanuk, AK 99554
Mn: (907)238-3419, C: (907)310-2033
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